
 

 

 

The Association of California Car Clubs; ACCC Individual Members; and Collector Car Hobbyists invite 
you to join us Sunday, March 18, 2012 for the Association of California Car Clubs 40th Anniversary 
Celebration Dinner and Car Show at the California Auto Museum, 2200 Front Street in Old 
Sacramento. 
 

40th Anniversary Car Show (weather permitting) 1:00 to 4:00 PM 
(Awards For Best Stock-Best Modified-Best of Show) 

Welcome Reception and Museum Tour - 4:00 to 5:00 PM 
2nd Annual Spaghetti Dinner - 5:00 to 6:00  PM 

40th Anniversary Recognition Ceremony – 6:00 to 6:30 PM 
Music & Dancing 6:30 to 9:00 PM. 

 
Tickets will be $10.00 per person and includes entry to the Car Show; the Museum Tour; the 
Spaghetti Dinner with all the Trimmings; the 40th Anniversary Recognition Ceremony; and Dancing. 
Ticket sales will begin Monday, January 2, 2012 and is limited to 500 Tickets Only! 
  

Call Johna Pierce at 916-442-5984; Rex Roden at 530-622-6608; or Butch Gardner at 530-677-4761! 
 

DON’T DELAY - CALL FOR TICKETS!  THIS EVENT WILL SELL-OUT! 
 

 
40th Anniversary Event Associate Sponsors 

 

 Sacramento Vintage Ford-Rancho Cordova 
 Burgiemen Car Club 
 Over The Hill Gang-Sacramento 
 Schaub Meats - Palo Alto 
 Sweet N Simple Promotions - Reno 

 B&G Copy Services - West Sacramento  
 PEPSICO - Sacramento 
 Capitol Auto Club "Thunderbolts"-Sacto 
 Throttle Queens Car Club – Sacramento 
 Paul Baker Printing – Roseville 

 Dinner Provided By Taste of Tuscany Sacramento  

 
 

Flyers / Spring Conference Registration & Application Forms Sponsored By Pick n Pull 
Donations and Volunteers "Welcomed” – Contact 530-677-4761 For More Information! 

 

Proceeds To Benefit The Association of California Car Club's Legislative 

Efforts Representing Car Clubs & Individual Collector Vehicle Owners Statewide! 
 

Disclaimer: The Association of California Car Clubs, Inc. is a 501 (c) 4 not for profit organization. Membership dues, donations, and/or 

contributions to the ACCC are by law not deductible as charitable contributions when filing federal or state income tax returns. 


